
Reminder to Horse Owners 
Please be informed that Perak Turf Club is very strict on the vaccination status of horses coming into the 
premise. Please ensure that your horses have an up-to-date vaccination status. Horses should be 
vaccinated according to the protocols as follows:  
 

1. Equine Influenza (EI) 

Two primary vaccinations at 3-4 weeks apart with subsequent booster at 6 months interval. 
 

2. Equine Herpes Virus (EHV) 

Two primary vaccinations at 3-4 weeks apart with subsequent booster at 6 months interval. 
 

3. Japanese B Encephalitis (JE) 

Two primary vaccinations at 3-4 weeks apart with subsequent booster at 12 months interval. 
 

 

 If you are unsure of the vaccination status of your horse, please produce your horse passport to your veterinarian 

for verification.  

 Failure to comply with the vaccination requirements will result in your horse/s being denied entry into the turf 

club premises and turned away from competition.  

 Please fax a copy of the updated passport (latest vaccination update) to Ms Sheila at 05-253 6877 before the 4th of 

December 2013. Horses must arrive with their original passports. 

Your cooperation on this matter is very much appreciated. We look forward to seeing you at the horse show. 

The Management, Perak Turf Club 


